
From:

 

"Paganelli, David" Subject:

 

RE: 911 
call: Howdy's Trail
Date:

 

July 16, 2020 at 7:41:08 AM EDT
To:Bill Weale

 

Bill,
Contact	with	Rick	Dyer	can	be	made	by	a	private	ci9zen	or	by	the	town.			
There	is	more	likelihood	of	some	type	of	enforcement	ac9on	if	the	
contact	is	made	as	a	“complaint”	rather	than	as	a	“request	for	technical	
assistance”,	so	the	town	should	avoid	this	path	if	possible.				The	best	
way	for	the	town	to	handle	this	would	be	for	the	SB	to	request	that	Rick	
take	a	look	and	offer	his	assistance.			Failing	that,	you	could	file	a	ci9zen	
complaint,	Rick	would	come	to	inspect,	and	then	he	would	inform	the	
town	about	what	he	had	found,	and	what	correc9ons	might	be	needed,	
with	an	associated	deadline	for	compliance.
Best,
David

	

David	Paganelli
Orange	County	Forester
Department	of	Forests,	Parks	&	Recrea9on
118	Prospect	Street,	Suite	102
White	River	Jct.,	VT	05001

	

david.paganelli
(802)	461-5304
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